
 

 

CHAMBERS WHARF HOARDING REMOVAL  

 

The Tideway team is continuing to remove the cofferdam and sheet piles. The cofferdam was the 
temporary area of land that we built out into the river so that we could build the super sewer 
structures below ground. We have recently moved a jack-up barge into the middle of the site to 
help with these activities. We are also installing the new panels that make up the river wall. 
 
 

LOFTIE STREET 
 
From Tuesday, 22 April, we will be working in Loftie Street at the gate. The team will be removing 
the current hoarding where future access to the kiosk control building will be after Tideway leaves. 
Pedestrian access will remain, but vehicle access may be restricted at times, including to the 
parking bays. 
 
 

CHAMBERS STREET  
 

From Tuesday, 6 May, the team will begin removing the art hoarding along Chambers Street.   
This was designed by children from Riverside Primary School, along with artist John Walter. 
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Plain hoarding will then remain in place until the Tideway site team finishes at Chambers Wharf 
and remain around the site for the incoming developer.  
 

The hoarding will be getting changed from May until the end of June.  
 
 
 
 

WORKING HOURS 
 

Standard site working hours:  

• Monday to Friday – 8am to 6pm 

• Saturday – 8am to 1pm  

• Cofferdam removal activities, including barge movements, are tidally affected and may take 
place between 5am and 10pm 
 
 

 

CONTACTING THE INDEPENDENT COMPENSATION PANEL  
 

If you are affected by our construction work and would like to make an application to the 
Independent Compensation Panel (ICP), please contact the ICP Administrator at 
admin@tidewayicp.london or the Tideway Helpdesk helpdesk@tideway.london 
 

For independent advice you can also contact the Independent Advisory Service (IAS) 
Helpline: 0800 917 8845 or info@tidewayias.co.uk 
 

Alternatively, ICP applications can be made via Jacqueline Christie, at Southwark Council: 
Community.Engagement@southwark.gov.uk   
 
 
 

HOW TO FIND OUT MORE 
 

The team emails a weekly newsletter, which is also displayed on the Chambers Street site 
noticeboard. If you would like to receive this, email helpdesk@tideway.london quoting    
‘Chambers Wharf newsletter’. You can unsubscribe at any time. 

 
 
 

Tideway is happy to provide information in other 
languages or formats, like braille or large print 
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